Exams project preview video script

2017 is bringing big changes to Griffith University.
With the introduction of trimesters, staff will be working with shorter timeframes.
Everyone will need to be working more efficiently.

Remember the task of completing the exam request paper forms?

Manually having to complete your requirements for each and every exam on the paper forms?
Remember walking the final hard copy of the exam papers to Exams and Timetabling?

These processes are soon to be online.

The Exams Project is aiming to streamline the examination process.

Exam requests will be completed online. Exam papers will be submitted online, and external students
will be able to see their timetables online.

Keep an eye on the exam project website for updates.



